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April 29, 1996-

i
3F0496-35 i

U. S. Nuclear Reguletary Commission
Attn: Document C(~ l Desk
Washington, D. C. , .: i

Subject: 1994 Annual Financial Reports - Addendum
.

j Reference: FPC to NRC letter, 3F0495-09, dated April 24, 1995

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.71(b), Florida Power Corporation (FPC) submitted its Annual
Financial Report for 1994 and the Annual Financial Reports for eight (8) of the
of the ten participating owners of Crystal River Unit 3. The financial reports
for Kissimmee Utility Authority and the City of Ocala had not been received by
FPC in order to be included as part of the 1994 submittal. In the referenced
letter, FPC had stated that these outstanding reports would be forwarded upon
their receipt by FPC.4

Attached are the 1994 Annual Financial Reports for Kissimmee Utility Authority
and the City of Ocala.

Sincerely,

G. L. oldt
Vice President
Nuclear Production
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xt: NRR Project Manager (w/o)
Regional Administrator, Region II
Senior Resident Inspector
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